
Further to the Nassau Guardian Report dated Tuesday, April 21st, 2020, “Baha Mar is         
expected to distribute 5,000 packages to its employees between 9am and 4pm at the 
Melia Convention Center. 

“Our employees are our greatest asset and at the core of everything that we do. We    
appreciate how challenging these times are for everyone and wanted to let them know 
that they are in our thoughts” said Baha Mar President, Graeme Davis. 

“The collection schedules for the packages has Grand Hyatt employees receiving         
packages; Casino, Share Services and Resort Services on Wednesday; Melia employees 
on Thursday; and SLS and Rosewood staff on Friday. 

All associates are asked to drive up, bring their Baha Mar identification for verification 
and wear masks”.  

BAHA MAR ASSISTS STAFF WITH NON-PERISHABLE ITEMS 

 


